IRDC Meeting -2
Review of SAMTEL Center for Display Technology (SCDT)

The Director glanced through the major slides of the SCDT review report, which was to be

presented by Professor Satyendra Kumar, Head, SCDT.
The following suggestions were discussed during the review meeting:

1) Effort will be made to hire two technical persons for SCDT.

2) An asset management company can be contacted to take care of the maintenance and security
aspects of SCDT. In an era of clean rooms, this point becomes important.

3) Some of the western lab rooms can be converted to reprocessing and micro-fabrication
facilities that SCDT can make use of.

4) Director suggested that one of the future focuses of SCDT activities should be in the area of
solar energy, in particular organic solar cells.

5) The office staff recruitment for SCDT should be made through a proper advertisement.





